
 

     Learn , Love and Live - ‘Life in all its Fullness’- (John 10:10) 

 

Windrush C of E Primary School,  

Isabelle Spencer Way,  

Witney,  

 OX29 7DL. 

Head Teacher: Mrs Claire Doland 

 

Email: office@windrushschool.org 

Telephone: 01993 651391 

 

Dear Council Officers, 

 

I applied for a funding grant for our school back in June and requested £4000 to fund play therapy for 

some of our most vulnerable children. Unfortunately the application was declined on this occasion but it 

was suggested that we apply for a grant to support the resources for the therapy to continue.  

We would therefore like to request a grant for £1000 for a variety of resources which will enable our 

children to benefit from this valuable intervention. We are drawing up our list of items from the Centre for 

Play Therapy website. We would be most grateful if the Town Council would consider supporting our 

school in this important work which will benefit so many of our children here at Windrush CofE Primary 

School.  The money will be spent on the following items: 

 

● Toys which promote creative expression and emotional release: 

Sand, water, paints, craft materials, clay, musical instruments, magic 

wand, dress-up clothes, etc A bubble tube to enable children to feel 

calm and regulate their emotions; 

● Toys which promote Real-life and Nurturing 

Doll family, doll house, baby bottle, variety of puppets, animal families, 

cars, money, cash, register, kitchen food, medical kit, phone, etc. 

● Acting-out toys 

Bop bag, puppets and animals, dens, tent, masks. 

We would be most grateful if you could consider our application and  look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 

Claire Doland 
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